
ENERGY EFFICIENCY MANAGEMENT OFFICE  

 

COMMUNIQUE 

Energy Efficiency Painting Competition 2024 

 

 

The Public is hereby informed that, due to torrential rainfall which led to school closure 

on April 22, 2024, the deadline for the Energy Efficiency Painting Competition 2024 has 

been extended. 

The new deadline for submission of participation forms and paintings is April 30, 

2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

Energy Efficiency Management Office  

        Level 4, 

                             The Celicourt Tower, 

                                                          6, Sir Celicourt Antelme Street, 

                         Port -Louis, 11302 

April 25, 2024 


